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DATE: September 22, 2023	
CONTACT: Jim Bellamy 419.267.1267 jbellamy@NorthwestState.edu

	
NORTHWEST STATE TO HOST 3RD ANNUAL “A NIGHT UNDER THE STARS”

ARCHBOLD, OHIO – Northwest State Community College will host “A Night Under the Stars” on Friday, October 6 from 7:00-8:30 p.m. at the Archbold Campus in the parking lot. This FREE family-friendly event will combine stargazing and education elements to make a fun evening for all. 

From the event flier: “Join us for an evening of exploration and fun as we gaze into the night sky to find stars, planets and the moon!” Don’t forget – a campfire with s’mores will also be available! The flier also notes that all children must be accompanied by an adult.

While there is no cost to attend this event, registration is required. To reserve a spot, please go to https://forms.gle/TrfNxDVUehnQB7aG8. You can also view the flier at NorthwestState.edu/events. 

###

Northwest State Community College is an accredited two-year, state-assisted institution of higher education that has served northwest Ohio since 1969. Northwest State is committed to providing a quality, affordable education with personal attention and small class sizes.  The College offers associate degrees with numerous transfer options, short-term certificate programs, and workforce training programs designed to meet the needs of local businesses and industries. For more information, visit NorthwestState.edu or call 419.267.5511.[image: ]
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